Clio Area Schools
BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Date: December 6, 2011 Recommended By:  Dr. James Tenbusch

Subject:  Early Elementary Door Bids Related Page(s) Attached

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:
Door bids were opened on Tuesday, November 15, 2011 for the replacement of
the entrance door at Early Elementary building.

RECOMMENDATION:

BE IT RESOLVED, that the Clio Area Schools Board of Education accept the low
bid from FBH in the amount of $5,300.00 for the replacement of the entrance
door at the Early Elementary building.

BOARD ACTION REQUIRED

Motion by supported by that the resolution
be adopted.
Nordstrom Hatter Myers Swartwood

Drayton Ranville Dipzinski



